Are you in possession of new or used fishing equipment that you don’t
intend to keep? If so, give us a call and we will gladly take your donation off
your hands.

We love to receive tackle that is in working condition, but if it isn’t, we have
a talented person in the Club who is a custom fishing rod builder and can
also repair most rods and reels.

Many of our new members have left the workforce and retired. They have
an interest in starting or restarting their fishing experience but no longer
have the equipment. We make the tackle available to them to try and then,
if they like it, they can purchase the equipment at a fraction of the cost
charged by a typical retail outlet.

Not only does this solution give them a chance to get started at minimal
investment but it ensures that the equipment that they are procuring is
matched to the type of fishing the Club typically enjoys.

Contact: Jim Williams (949-933-1684)
Dick Hagerman (949)929-9440



